DLA - Apr 2022 - Mar 2023 Year-End Financial Statement & Other
Info

Deer Lake Board <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Sat 4/15/2023 7:50 PM

To: glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>

Good Evening Association Members,

The Board would like to inform you that the April 2022 - March 2023
Financial Report (Profit & Loss) has been completed and posted to
the Deer Lake Website. It is posted under "Documents-Information"
and Financial Reports. Thank you to our Bookkeeper, Steve
Coleman, who keeps the Association's financial records in order and
closed out the books for us last fiscal year.

Also, just a friendly reminder, don't forget to mail-in your fishing
permit order as soon as possible but no-later-than April 30, 2023.
The more permits we receive by April 30th, the more fish the
Association will be able to order as we will be using this revenue to
purchase the fish. Thank you all for your support.

If you are wondering how the lake is looking this spring with the snow
fall this winter and haven't had an opportunity to visit Deer Lake, here
are some pictures | received from Association Member, Jill Skiles,
this past Thursday (April 13th). Although its an early snow melt, the
lake is looking really good! Thank you Jill for sharing these pictures!

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
Secretary


https://deer-lake.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76325d1906f63d23820b32a24&id=bc7f360a0f&e=38a54bb6f0

